
 

1 
 

REPLY BY THE PRESIDENT OF 

THE COMMITTEE FOR HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE 

TO QUESTIONS POSED BY DEPUTY ST PIER PURSUANT TO RULE 14 OF THE 

RULES OF PROCEDURE 

 

 

 

1. Will the Committee please publish the September 2021 report by SEW Consultancy 
Limited entitled “Learning following a local investigation into complaints from 
families about the use of safeguarding processes” together with the accompanying 
spreadsheet entitled “Learning Report Recommendations from Ms Walters report 
of November 2021”? 

 
The Committee does not consider that it would be appropriate to publish the learning 
report in its current format due to the nature of the information it includes about the 
specific conditions of a small number of service users, which may make these service 
users or their families identifiable to others. Given the multi-disciplinary nature of 
safeguarding, it would also be appropriate to discuss the potential publication of the 
findings and/or recommendations of this report with the stakeholders referenced in 
the report before doing so.  
 
The Committee is giving this matter further consideration and will provide an update 
to you as soon as it is able to do so. 
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